
 
 
August 7, 2022 
 
 
 
SPFSC Families, 
 
As we enter August, the countdown to the Fall season has begun. We will keep communicating through 
newsletters, social media and the website to keep you up to date on what you need to know and what 
you need to do to be ready.  
 
Don’t Wait. Register Today!  
Registration continues for the Junior Rec, Senior Rec and Diamond Academy programs through August 
15. The U4/2019 Division is ALMOST FULL and has a hard capacity limit. We encourage you to register as 
soon as possible, particularly for that age group, as we will not be able to accommodate 2019 players 
once we reach capacity.  
 
Please note that registration will officially close at the end of the day on August 15 and rostering will 
begin. Placement on a team is not guaranteed if you request registration post August 15. Availability will 
be determined based on the remaining needs for each age group.  
 
You can find more information on the options available to you on our Player Progression chart 
(https://www.spfsoccer.com/playerprogression/) . Additionally, you can access the registration links and 
learn more about the individual programs here: 
Junior Recreation: https://www.spfsoccer.com/juniorrec/ 
Diamond Academy: https://www.spfsoccer.com/da/ 
Senior Recreation: https://www.spfsoccer.com/seniorrec/ 
 
8/8 Last Week of Summer Camp 
Get in some summer training at the last week of summer camp. The week of 8/8 offers a boys only 
Travel option and Rec camp for both boys and girls. Visit the camp page for registration and more 
details.  
 
8/8 SPFSC Apparel Pop-Up Sale 
Come check out the SPFSC Apparel Pop-Up Sale from 11 am to 12:30 pm at Ponderosa. Camo, tie-dye, 
joggers, girl's tanks in stock and more! 
 
 



Senior Rec Uniform Order Information 
It’s time to order uniforms for Senior Rec players. Please follow the instructions on our uniform page 
(https://www.spfsoccer.com/uniforms/) on the SPFSC website and place your order as early as possible 
to guarantee delivery for the start of the season. Questions? Email operations@spfsoccer.com.  
 

8/29 to 9/1 Travel Pre-Season Camp 
Save the date! Travel Pre-Season Camp kicks off on 8/29. Sessions will be held in the late 
afternoon/early evening. Keep an eye on TeamSnap as detailed times and locations will be added in the 
coming weeks.  
  
Have a great week, 
Jen Stern, SPFSC Communications 
  
Stay up to date on SPFSC news and on the field action. Follow us on Facebook & Instagram 
@spfsocccerclub and @spftravelsoccer.  
  
Support Scotch Plains Fanwood Soccer by shopping at (https://smile.amazon.com/charity?orig=%2F).  
Select “Scotch Plains Fanwood Soccer Association” as the charity of your choice. 
 

 
 


